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Western Civ.





Wednesday Class History


Wednesday August 25, 2010 started like any other warm day. This was the first day of western civilization class. On this day, students filed slowly into the classroom eager to start the new semester. Class promptly was to begin at 9AM, but since this was introduction day the professor waited a few more minutes to allow anyone running late so they would not miss introductions. Students arrived at different times due to traffic and the building not having any signage that would make it distinguishable from any other building. Upon telling the professor this he suggested we email the appropriate personal in order to file a complaint and maybe suggest a change.  The students would be getting to know our professor and our fellow classmates. As the students filed in and took their seats, the professor commented on how the class filled up so quick at the last minute. At first there was awkward silence due to the fact that the professor was looking up some football info online waiting for everyone to get there. When class began, the professor did introduce himself as Professor Charles Evans. He stated some facts about himself, like where he went to school and previous jobs. Then Professor Evans asked if anyone would volunteer to introduce themselves individually. 


Introductions began with Matt, who is a bartender and Redskins fan. Afterward names were called one by one and some common questions were asked. Some of these questions where what’s your name? Why are you taking this class? What would you like to learn or know in the class? What’s your major?  The point system was explained. Students were told that 900 points were required to pass with an A. Professor Evans also wanted to make sure the students had the correct text book. Professor Evans also discussed the online class schedule and extra credit. Professor Evans did want the students to remind him about breaks since he is used to teaching online classes. The students got one break and the classroom was rather warm. The students were very well diverse. A lot of the people mentioned that they’d like to learn about the different wars through history. Although students arrived at different times, they all got to know each other and Professor Evans. The first day of class went by quick. Professor Evans asked if anyone would volunteer for the next week to do presentations. After getting his volunteers, class was dismissed. Class ended around 11:30AM.






